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Dear Council Member:

There will be a very important Advisory Council meeting
December 28, 1978, at the Edison Community Service Center
5905 N.W. 2nd Avenue, at 7:30 p.m. At this meeting we
will be discussing the final Community Planning Process
for the Agency's 1979-80 Community Services Work program.
It is most urgent that you lend some input into this
process.

Sincerely,

s

Roland Jean Louils, Chairperson
Edison Little River CAA
Advisory Council
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